
Dear Skip,

Mike has had 6 months clean as of the 18th, and 
appears to be doing well.  He goes to at least 9 
meetings a week and has made some really good, 
clean friends.  Mike graduated from high school in 
June which was a great accomplishment, and he 
is now holding down a job. 

I can never thank you enough for giving me the 
education and guidance that I needed to face 
what was to come.   May God Bless you Skip, 
and everyone at New Life.

Love,
Mary & Bill


